
From: Ernie Scholes 
Sent: 18 October 2017 11:23
To: Licensing
Subject: Review of street traders policies meeting,

Dear Lynn,
                 
Thank you for your letter concerning a meeting on Tuesday 7th Nov. 2017.

I am really sorry, but I will be out of the country for that week, on holiday booking ref-
:. If you require further confirmation on this please contact me for full details.

I hereby respond to the following-: condition 21, I do not sell food goods of any kind, 
therefore this condition does not affect  me, so I do not object to any changes/ 
amendments.

Cond. 2, I do not, nor intend to employ any children of any age, so I have no 
objection to any amendments to children's bylaws.

Cond. 7b, I do not condone the open sale of weapons of any kind, and therefore 
would welcome any tightening of restrictions.

Cond. 9, I am sorry, but after scanning several times, I cannot see any difference to 
this condition and the proposed replacement.

Cond. 11 + 14, I ensure I remove all litter from/around my designated area, and do 
not oppose any amendment.

I hope I have supplied you with all the relevant information you require, 
If not then please contact me further with specific detail.

Thank you Ernie Scholes 


